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HAPPY HOLIDAYS!!
As part of beautifying our city, the commission has worked to install Holiday
decorations along Bancroft Lane and throughout the city.   Please take a
moment to enjoy the beautiful festivities.
 

CHANGES IN COMMISSION
With the November election we have a few changes in the Bancroft

Commission.  We would like to welcome the new commissioners Eric Berryhill
and Brad Baker.  Edwin Evers was reelected as Mayor for another term and

commissioner Gerrie Leppert was reelected as well.  Commissioners Jeff
Magers, Paul Chumbley and Jaimie Schapker did not seek re-election so we
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would like to thank them for their service and hard work beautifying our city. 
This means we still have one open seat to fill on our commission.  Remember

the changes in the Commission do not take place until January 1, 2025.
 

If you have not yet paid your City of Bancroft 2024 taxes, remember they were
due by by December 1, 2024.  Please contact Clerk Tuthill with any questions
and for the current amount due.

TAX TIME!
 

NOTES FROM THE MAYOR
 

The election has come and gone. This month we will say farewell to 3 of our
current commissioners and welcome 3 new members. I will be beginning my
second ½ of a four year term as mayor. We have all worked well together for
the benefit of all here in Bancroft. We each have had the opportunity to share
our thoughts as different as each may be, but too, we have been able to reach
agreement on virtually all issues that came before us. I look forward to the
challenge of new membership and all of us working together.

I hope everyone in the city has a marvelous holiday season and begin the new
year with a positive outlook. We do live in a great little city, safe for all and well
kept.

NOTES FROM CHIEF MUDD 
Cold weather is once again upon us and I've noticed many cars warming up
unattended in driveways.  This results in many vehicles being stolen, including
one here in Bancroft in recent years.  Try to minimize your risk of vehicle theft
by staying with your vehicle at all times when it is running.  I hope everyone has
a very happy and safe holiday season!  

September Meeting Minutes

October Meeting Minutes
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FEED LOUISVILLE CHRISTMAS
CARE DAY 2024

 

Please see the linked information for a food drive from Feed Louisville and the
Care Project.  If you need more information on donating you may contact 
thecareprojectlou@yahoo.com .

https://mcusercontent.com/3d979dbd3c4dd11333cb890d6/images/a8a8bc87-
01f8-6031-52d8-d5a0051ff93d.png
 

HOW CAN WE CONTACT THE POLICE?
For immediate police assistance:

1. Emergency: Dial 911
2. Non-emergency police assistance: Dial 311

For non-urgent neighborhood concerns:

1. Call our police line at (502) 263-3663. Leave a voicemail with your name
and phone number. Chief Mudd will call you back when he is on duty.

For your safety, please call 911 or 311 to have police dispatched. If Chief
Mudd is working, then they will dispatch him to help you, otherwise, they will
dispatch a Metro police officer. Do not personally seek out Chief Mudd to get
assistance for an emergency.  

TRASH SERVICES
RECYCLING
December 9

December 23
January 6

January 20
YARD WASTE 

Collected weekly Starting April 1
 

Questions? Contact Rumpke 1–800–828–8171
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NEXT COMMISSION MEETING
Wednesday, December 11, 2024

7 p.m.
St. Albert the Great Catholic Church

Sacred Heart Center
1395 Girard Drive

Louisville, Kentucky 40222

Have a New Neighbor?
Let them know about our mailing list.

Contact Clerk Shannon Tuthill to add them to the email list and directory.

House Watch
If you are going to be away from home for any length of time, it is important to let

Chief David Mudd know as soon as possible. You may fill out the form on the City of
Bancroft website. Or, email Chief Mudd at chief@cityofbancroft.org with the following

important information:

Name
Address
Emergency phone numbers
Is anyone supposed to be there while you are away
When you are leaving and when you plan to return

Rental Property Registration
Renting your home? Bancroft Ordinance requires you apply for a permit. This
will ensure Chief Yeager knows who to contact in case of an issue or
emergency. Rental permits can be found on the City of Bancroft website.

December Meeting Agenda

Visit our City Website
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Mayor/Finance and
Administration Commissioner

Edwin Evers
Mayor@cityofbancroft.org

Finance@cityofbancroft.org
(937) 470-7384

 

City Maintenance Commissioner
Gerrie Leppert

Maintenance@CityofBancroft.org
(502) 262-4548

Police Commissioner
Jeff Magers

Police@CityofBancroft.org
(502) 762-4334

Public Services Commissioner
Paul Chumbley

PublicServices@CityofBancroft.org
 (502) 649-7997

Communications and Community
Outreach Commissioner

Jaimie Schapker
Communications@CityofBancroft.org

(440) 463-2775

Treasurer 
Arnold Shaikun

Treasurer@CityofBancroft.org
(502) 802-7778

Clerk
Shannon Tuthill

Clerk@CityofBancroft.org
(502) 240-8491

Police Chief
David Mudd

Chief@CityofBancroft.org
Non-Emergency: (502) 263-3663

City Attorney
Richard Schiller

Join the City of Bancroft Facebook group!

City of Bancroft Commission
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Facebook

Reminder: To join you have to answer the prompt: Which street do you live on.
This ensures only those approved to join live in the neighborhood. We do allow
some residents who live just outside Bancroft city limits to join as well.  

Our mailing address is:
4949 Old Brownsboro Road, #243

Louisville, KY 40222
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